
UNITED WAY THANKS OUR 

VOLUNTEERS

2021 VOLUNTEER RECOGNITION



Thank you for the time you’ve devoted and the passion you’ve shared with United 

Way during this historically difficult time.

When the world stopped, you didn’t.

You came together to meet crisis with generosity and hard work – meeting the 

increase in need.

Thank you for playing this crucial role in helping our community recover and 

continuing to work toward building a Dane County where ALL can thrive.

WE ARE THE POWER OF MANY  
WORKING FOR ALL


